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S P E C I A L  

P O I N T S  O F  

I N T E R E S T :  

¶ Free  Video 

Production 

Training  

¶ ESF Community 

Learning Grants 

programme  

W 
elcome to the new edition of the CVS e-bulletin. We hope you find the  information useful.  

 

Wyre Together Awards 

Wyre Together will be running their Awards again this year to recognise local achievements and       

commitments and will be announcing the winners and presenting all nominees with a certificate at a   

special   celebration event in June. There are 4 categories of Awards and an individual nominee can be 

put forward  for one category only (for example you cannot complete the nomination form for one   

individual or group and enter it for all 4 categories).  The judgeõs discretion will be used if duplicate   

nominations are received and such nominations may be disregarded.  

This is a great opportunity to acknowledge the difference people make and say a massive thank you to 

your staff and volunteers. The closing date for nominations is Friday 9th May , please find attached a   

nomination and guidance form. Please forward these through to me once completed and please do not 

hesitate to get in touch if you have any queries about this. 

Jane Williams Wyre Together Manager 01253 887437  

 

Fylde Community Showcase Event 

This is just a reminder that the Fylde Community Showcase Event is taking place on Tuesday 25th 

February, 11am - 3pm at the Lowther Pavilions in Lytham St Annes . With 80 groups booked 

onto this event this is a fantastic opportunity to come along and meet some of the groups and find out 

more about what is on offer as well as the chance to network with other Fylde groups. As always these 

events are far more successful if more of the general public attend and whilst the event has been     

publicised locally and via the press and Fylde Together members it is always helpful if you 

can encourage your staff/volunteers/family/friends/networks and contacts to call in. Masses of         

information will be available from the groups and it is not often that a FREE event of this size can be 

offered so could I please ask you to promote and publicise the event wherever possible? 

Jane Williams Fylde Together Manager 01253 887437  

 

Gazette Articles 

Thereõs still time to send us information about your organisation, for publishing in the 

Gazette. You will get a half page spread in their Community Supplement under the   

heading of Community Group of the Week. We will also send the article to many other 

sources including our own E Bulletin.  We are particularly focusing on Blackpool groups 

at the  moment. If you are interested please get in touch with Angela Glass, contact 

details below. 

 

If you need help with websites or social media, we can help - just let us know what you 

need and weõll send you a volunteer! 

For further information on any of the above, phone us on 01253 624505 or   e-mail on:- 

angela.glass@cvsbwf.org.uk  To get the latest updates on what CVS is up to, visit our    

website or our new  updated Facebook page  

We are also on Twitter @cvsbwf  

Tell Us and We 

Will Tell    

Everyone Else         

http://www.cvsbwf.org/wp-content/uploads/2014/02/Wyre-Together-Nomination-Form-2014.pdf
http://www.cvsbwf.org/wp-content/uploads/2014/02/Wyre-Together-Awards-guidance-Jan14.pdf
http://www.cvsbwf.org/
facebook.com/cvsblackpoolwyreandfylde
https://twitter.com/cvsbwf
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The Workshop  

 

Media Trust is running a free 

video production workshop at 

FACT in Liverpool on        

February 24th, from 10am-

4.30pm for voluntary and 

charitable organisations 

 

This introductory workshop is 

designed to help charities and 

community groups understand 

how they can turn their     

stories into short films, and 

will cover planning, recording 

and editing.  A hands-on   

learning environment will give 

practical guidance on using 

low-cost equipment and    

techniques that will make   

videos look professional, even 

on a low budget.   

 

 The workshop is part of Do 

#SomethingBrilliant, a three year 

campaign funded by Big Lottery 

that sets out celebrate the      

i n s p i r i n g  s t o r i e s  f r o m           

communities across the UK. 

 

There are only 10 places on the 

course, so if you know of      

particular organisations that you 

are supporting that you feel are 

at a point in their development 

where they could really benefit 

from this sort of training, please 

ask them to contact Adam Perry 

for more information. 

  

Who is it for  

 

The Do #SomethingBrilliant   

video production workshop is 

for charities and community 

groups interested in creating 

their own video content for the 

web and broadcast platforms like 

Community Channel. Workshop 

graduates will be mentored 

through an assignment to create 

a short film about the great 

work they are doing in their 

community, a film that will        

inspire others to do something 

brilliant. 

 

P l e a s e  n o t e ,  D o 

#SomethingBril l iant offers    

training and access to equipment 

only in the workshop context; 

participating organisations will 

need to demonstrate that they 

have access to adequate     

equipment with which to      

produce their short film in a 

period to be agreed following 

the workshop. 

  

Each organisation will need to 

apply (Adam will send the     

application form when you get 

in touch) and should be        

prepared to nominate two     

people to attend the workshop. 

 

To apply please ring Adam on 

07850 926 997 

more support to help people 

better manage their health 

c o n d i t i o n s  a n d 

keep fit and well; 

more coordinated and      

Integrated health and social 

c a r e  p l a n n e d 

around a patientõs needs; 

access to more services   

seven days a week; 

more community and      

home-based care; 

NHS Fylde and Wyre       

Clinical Commissioning 

Group (CCG) has outlined 

its vision for future health 

services in the area following 

discussions with partners 

and the public.  

The vision outlines how 

there should be: 

better information to       

support people to make 

choices about  the i r 

health and healthcare; 

NHS Health and Care Strategy 2030  

care in hospitals only when 

it is not safe for people to 

be treated at home or in a 

community setting. 

Log onto the CCGõs       

website to view a copy of 

the Fylde and Wyre Health 

and Care Strategy 2030, 

and find out how to have 

your say. 

All feedback is welcomed 

before Monday 3 March 

2014. 

http://www.mediatrust.org/
http://www.fyldeandwyreccg.nhs.uk/
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Wyre Set to Reinvent Leisure  

Wyre Council 

is all set to   

r e i n v e n t      

leisure after 

r e c e i v i n g   

p l a n n i n g      

permission for 
new health, 

fitness, sports and   

leisure facilities in 

P o u l t o n  a n d 

T h o r n t o n .   

 

Ten pin bowling, a 

skate park and spa are 

just a few of the      

exciting attractions 

that will transform the 

two existing leisure 

centres following this 

afternoon's decision.  

 

Work is expected to 

start in early spring by 

contractors ISG and 

be completed by the 

end of 2014. Both 

centres will remain 

o p e n  w h i l e            

construction takes 

p l a c e . 

 

Altogether the council 

is investing £5.1m in 

the project in order 

to take leisure time to 

a whole new level and 
provide the most    

diverse suite of      

f a c i l i t i e s  i n            

L a n c a s h i r e .  

 

Thorntonõs centre, on 

Victoria Road East, 

will house a ten pin 

bowling alley, indoor 

skate park and two 

outside floodlit 3G 

sports pitches. A new 

gym and fitness studio 

facilities will also make 

it one of the largest 

on the Fylde Coast. 
 

The Poulton site, on 

Breck Road, will be 

boosted by a new and 

enhanced gym, fitness 

studio space, new 

changing and shower 

facilities plus a new 

state-of-the-art spa 

with aqua-thermal 

journey featuring    

aromatherapy steam, 

spa pool and more. 

 

 

Councillor Lynne 

Bowen ,  Cab ine t  

m e m b e r  w i t h          

responsibili ty for     
leisure at Wyre 

Council, said: òWe 

are determined to 

re invent le isure, 

providing something a 

little bit different 

alongside the more 

traditional leisure    

facilities that people 

come to expect.  

 

òChoosing attractions 

that appeal to visitors 

as well as residents will 

widen our customer 
base, which in turn 

should reduce the 

amount of public  

money needed to run 

o u r  c e n t r e s .  

 

òThey have an exciting 

future and I for one 

canõt wait to see the 

end results.ó  

 

Mike Vernon, YMCA 

Fylde Coast Leisure 

D i r e c t o r  

added: òWe 

are now   

looking at   

i n n o v a t i v e 

w a y s  t o   

package the 

new facilities 

alongside the 

existing centres.  

 

òY M C A  a r e          

c o m m i t t e d  t o      

providing even better 

value for money and to 

i n c r e a s i n g  t h e         

opportunities for more 
local children, young 

people, families and 

adults to participate 

and enjoy active      

livesó  
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An idea of what 

Poulton spa could 

look like 
 

An idea of what 

Thornton skate 

park could look 

like  
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Lancashire VCFS Engagement Workshop 
Working Together with  

Families and Early       

Support aim to make lives   

better for families in Lancashire, 

keeping people safe and healthy. 
The programme is focused on 

building resilience in our children, 
young people and their families 
prior to statutory intervention. 

The Voluntary Community and 
Faith Sector is a key partner in 

providing solutions for Lancashire 
families. These events are aimed 

at VCFS organisations with an 
interest in supporting parents, 

children and young people, to 
influence the    developments of 

the work streams and find out 
about the future plans of the two 

programmes of work.   
 

The event will cover 

o The future plans for  
Early Support and Working    

Together with Families 
o Unders tand ing  the  

C o m m o n  A s s e s s m e n t         
Framework and the Continuum 

of Need 
o N e t w o r k i n g              
opportunit ies with other         

organisations from across       
sectors, across your footprint 

o Support the mapping of 
services available and identify 

gaps 
o Hear from other VCFS 

organisations who have been   
involved with Early Support and 

WTWF 
O Find out about the    

commissioned services in Early 
Support and WTWF 

If you wish to apply for a place 

this can be done using the links 
below.  All three sessions will 

run from 9:45am until 3:00pm, 
with       refreshments on arrival 

and lunch provided.  Further 
information regarding venue   

l o c a t i o n s  a n d  p a r k i n g            
arrangements can be found by 
accessing the links below.  The 

event is capped to two people 
from each organisation, to      

ensure we get as a wide a spread 
as  possible. 

 
For Wyre and Fylde Applications 

E  B U L L E T I N  2 0 1 4  

Wyre Council are currently seeking 

views on Fleetwood Market. Your    

opinions can help influence the        

proposals made about improvements 

to the council asset. 

We are asking the public, market     

traders and coach operators to get in 

touch with their opinions on the      

traditional market. Consultations are 

being conducted online in the first      

instance click here, though hard copies 

are available to complete at Fleetwood 

Market, Civic Centre in Poulton, Wyre's 

Tourist Information Centres, libraries 

and at Marine Hall in Fleetwood. 

A £50 prize draw is on offer to be 

spent at the market for participants (T & 

C's apply). 

Closing date for entries is 9 March. 

 

Fleetwood Market 

 Your Chance to Win £50 Shopping Vouchers 

http://www.lancashire.gov.uk/corporate/delegate/conferenceDetails.asp?cid=9923


 Group Feature - Headway, A Brain Injury Charity 
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chosen to support us, and 

we canõt give enough thanks 

to those who have made 

donations, including the 

Lytham Arts Society,     

Poulton Methodist Church 

and North Shore Sports 

and Social Club.ó 

 

Anyone who feels they may 

benefit from the help on 

offer from Headway is     

encouraged to get in touch 

or attend one of the      

drop-in events. All sessions 

are held at the Solaris    

C e n t r e  o n  s o u t h            

Promenade, and the day 

time ones are held from      

2-4pm on the second    

Tuesday of every month. 

The evening sessions are on 

from 6-8pm on the fourth 

Tuesday of every month. 

 

For more information 

about the service, go to 

www.headwayblackpool.co.

uk, or Call Karen on     

07856 260 655. 

 

founders of the branch, 

said: òWe are only too 

aware of the level of unmet 

need that exists in our 

community and the funding 

provided will help us to   

become a more effective 

group in the hope that we 

can help more people       

affected by brain injury.ó 

 

A relatively new group, the 

branch runs animated      

drop-in sessions twice a 

month, at the Boys and Girls 

Club in Laycock Gate or the 

Centre for Independent    

Living in Whitegate Drive. 

òTheyõre friendly, lively 

events and anyone who 

wants to come is welcome 

to call in,ó said Karen.  There 

is a comfy lounge area with 

sofas to relax on or, if games 

are your thing, why not     

invite someone to a game of 

pool, table football or     

Connect Four in the games 

room; we also have the use 

of a huge sports hall.ó The 

group runs entirely on     

donations and is keen to at-

tract more volunteers to 

help run activities and    

fundraising events. 

 

Karen added: òThese       

activities couldnõt happen 

without the help of          

organisations which have 

Being injured in an accident 

or suffering debilitating   

damage to the brain is an 

undoubtedly traumatic 

event. Lives are turned     

upside down as patients 

come to terms with the 

physical and mental effects. 

 

Friends and families can    

suffer too, but help is at 

hand thanks to a dedicated 

group of volunteers and   

occupational therapists     

offering information and 

support. Headway Blackpool 

Wyre and Fylde works with 

sufferers, their families and 

c a r e r s ,  p r o v i d i n g              

information, support and 

social activities. 

 

Perhaps most importantly, 

the charity offers the chance 

for people to share         

experiences, safe in the 

knowledge that the groupõs 

other members understand 

some of the problems and 

difficulties that acquired 

brain injury brings. Karen 

Kendrick, one of the    
!ƴ ŜƴƧƻȅŀōƭŜ ǘǊƛǇ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ Ȋƻƻ  

IŜŀŘǿŀȅ ŎŜƭŜōǊŀǝƴƎ ǘƘŜ vǳŜŜƴΩǎ WǳōƛƭŜŜ 
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 In association with One Blackpool Ltd, Social 

Enterprise Solutions are delighted to be     

facilitating One Blackpoolõs first Annual      

Cooperative Summit to be held on March 

19th  2014 from  10am to 3pm at     

Blackpool FC Sponsors Lounge.  On the 

day They'll be bringing you a range of exciting 

speakers, a chance to network with local   

organisations, a market place to showcase 

your work or services and all the information 

you need to know about the One Blackpool 

Cooperative and it's benefits. 

The speakers for the day include... 

¶ Michael O'Toole - Crown Representative 

for the Voluntary Sector, Cabinet Office 

¶ Dr Arif Rajpura - Director of Public 

Health, Blackpool Council 

¶ Tessa Wiley - Regional Development    

Manager, Big Lottery Fund 

 

If your organisation would like to request a stall 

please complete the attached registration form 

and return it toinfo@oneblackpool.coop. 

CLICK HERE TO BOOK YOUR PLACE TODAY! 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Blackpool Life Charity has been 

helping local women and families in 

Blackpool for over 40 years. 

 

In 2012 they opened a charity shop 

on Clifton Street and in 2013 they 

moved their Care Centre to the 

room above the shop.  This is a 

large room with toilets and a   

kitchen, which they use for drop in 

sessions and a parent and toddler 

group. 

 

They currently have approximately 

Blackpool Life Room for Hire 

30 chairs in the room however there 

is space for many more and they have 

held events with over 50 people       

including tables and chairs. 

 

They are in a position to rent the 

room either on an ad hoc or regular 

basis.   

 

If you are interested, please either 

send details of your enquiry to    

blackpool@lifecharity.org.uk or call 

Karen on 07957 117900. 
 

 

For more information on community 

facilities for hire please visit the One 

Blackpool Web portal. 

mailto:info@oneblackpool.coop?subject=Stall%20Booking%20Cooperative%20Summit
http://oneblackpool.coop/sites/all/modules/civicrm/extern/url.php?u=542&qid=18052
http://oneblackpool.coop/civicrm/profile?reset=1&gid=23
http://oneblackpool.coop/civicrm/profile?reset=1&gid=23
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 Area Forums ð A Bigger Voice for the Community 
There are 

seven Area 

F o r u m s 

across the 

b o r o u g h , 

w h i c h      

p r o v i d e 

members of 

the public, 

living or 

w o r k i n g 

within the 

Area Forum 

b o u n d a r y 

with an   

opportunity 

to voice 

t h e i r      

opinions and 

views on their community to             

representatives from the    

council, the Police and the Fire 

Service. These meetings are 

held four times a year at     

community venues. For details 

of when your Area Forum is 

next due to meet or to read 

past reports, please select your 

Forum from the list below. 

Area forums  

Sandhurst ð Anchorsholme, 

Bispham and Norbreck wards. 

Beacon  ð Green lan ds , 

Ingthorpe and Warbreck wards. 

The Gateway - Brunswick, 

Claremont and Talbot wards. 

Parklands - Layton and Park 

wards  

Revoe - Bloomfield, Victoria, 

Waterloo and Tyldesley wards.  

Cherry Tree - Clifton, Hawes 

Side and Marton wards 

South Shore - Highfield, Squires 

Gate and Stanley wards. 

 The majority of Forums has 12 

representatives (six councillors 

a n d  s i x  c o m m u n i t y              

representatives) with the     

exception of Parklands and 

Revoe. Parklands Area Forum 

consists of two wards Park and 

Layton  and has  e ight            

r e p r e s e n t a t i v e s  ( f o u r        

councillors and four community 

representatives). The Revoe 

Area Forum consists of four 

wards Bloomfield, Tyldesley, 

Victoria and Waterloo and has 

sixteen representatives (eight 

c o u n c i l l o r s  a n d  e i g h t          

community representatives). 

Where possible one of       

community representatives on 

each Forum is a young person 

and will be identified through a 

separate voting mechanism. 

 One of the community       

representat ives wi l l  be        

appointed as the chairman and 

a n o t h e r  c o m m u n i t y             

rep resen tat ive  w i l l  be         

appointed to the position of 

vice chairman. 

What is a community        

representative?  

A community representative is 

a person from either the local 

community who lives or works 

or owned property within the 

boundary of the Area Forum or 

a representative from of one of 

the many community and        

voluntary sector organisations 

that operate within the         

boundary of the Area Forum. If 

you are interested in becoming 

a community representative, 

please select your Forum area 

from the list above where you 

will find the contact details for 

the democratic Services team. 
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Do you have a project that 

could benefit from some 

extra funding?  

Following contributions from 

Blackpool Council, NHS  

Blackpool and Blackpool 

Coastal Housing there is a  

total of £7,500 for each ward 

to spend on projects that    

relate to the functions of the 

local authority, or other public 

services with shared delivery 

responsibilities with the local 

authority or other partnership 

arrangement.  

 Applications for funding are 

restricted to local issues/ 

schemes/ projects within Area 

Forum boundary and not    

borough wide and not be from 

a council service or public 

body approaching the area 

panel/ forum direct.  

 Groups/ organisations can 

apply only once for funding 

during each financial year and 

each successful grant applicant 

must provide the area panel, 

within one year of when the 

grant was awarded, with an 

account of the outcome of the 

scheme once the project or 

activity is completed, together 

with financial records of how 

the grant had been spent. 

 If you would like to apply for 

some Area Forum funding, 

please read the guidance     

provided and then either     

submit a paper application 

form or an electronic form. 

! ƳŀǇ ƻŦ 

ǘƘŜ ŦƻǊǳƳ 

ŀǊŜŀǎ ƛƴ 

.ƭŀŎƪǇƻƻƭ 

 

http://www.blackpool.gov.uk/Your-Council/Area-forums/Documents/Combined-Guidelines-and-Application-for-Area-Forum-Funding.pdf
http://www.blackpool.gov.uk/Your-Council/Area-forums/Documents/Combined-Guidelines-and-Application-for-Area-Forum-Funding.pdf
https://selfservice.blackpool.gov.uk/SS/renderform.aspx?t=135&k=3DFAABC2921E44C5CC20B311C35A0962E3AB3BF3&noheader=1&css=gov


 

 

 

 Registered Address 

95 Abingdon Street 

Blackpool 

FY1 1PP 

Phone: 01253 624505 

E-mail: admin@cvsbwf.org.uk 

Like us on Facebook: http://facebook.com/

cvsblackpoolwyreandfylde 

Follow us on Twitter @cvsbwf 

W e are a registered charity and work with 

groups and organisations in the Voluntary,      

Community and Faith sector helping to ensure 

Blackpool Wyre and Fylde has thriving, strong 

communities providing opportunities to build   

capacity and enhance effectiveness of the sector. 

Our website contains information about the     

projects that CVS run and our news pages provide 

updates on news items, events, funding, jobs etc. 

We also have a community events diary             

confirming all the upcoming events across the 3 

districts. You can find out more about the history 

of CVS as well as meeting the staff and trustees 

and there are also useful links to other local       

voluntary and community groups. We hope you 

enjoy the site and find the information useful.  

Blackpool, Wyre & Fylde 

Council for Voluntary Service  

Working with Communities across 

Blackpool, Wyre & Fylde 
www.cvsbwf.org.uk 

ESF Community Learning Grants Programme 

Over the next 18 months, the         

programme is expected to allocate 

more than £3 million of funding to 

projects supporting people aged 19 
years or older living in the North West 

back into work. With at least             

£1 million more to be allocated than 

the 2012-13 grants programme, groups 
can apply for £1,500 more than last 

time. 

The funding is aimed specifically at   

voluntary organisations in the North 
West that help people return to work. 

The scheme aims to support innovative 

projects and new ways of working. 

Project beneficiaries must be aged 19 

years and over, not employed or   
economically active (work for less 

than 8 hours per week), live in the 

most disadvantaged areas or face 

barriers to learning and work, be 
legally resident in the UK and have 

the right to work in the European 

Union. This round will not fund     

projects supporting young people 

between the ages of 16 and 18 years. 

The grants can support a wide range 

of activities including: 

Initial help with basic skills. 
Taster work experience, including 

voluntary work. 

Training, advice and counselling. 

Job search assistance. 
Confidence building and personal 

development. 

 

Constituted voluntary and community 
groups, registered charities, and social 

enterprises, with an income of less 

than £300,000 per year and which 
employ no more than nine FTE paid 

staff may apply. They should already 
play an important role at grass roots 

level, providing intensive support to 

those individuals that are most      

disadvantaged in the labour market. 

It is expected that there will be three 

rounds in 2014 with opening and   

closing dates as follows: 

Round 5 - 31 January to 31 March 
2014. 

Round 6 - 26 May to 07 July 2014. 

Round 7 - 01 September to 27    

October 2014. 
The ESF Community Learning Grants 

scheme is provided by the European 

Social Fund and the Learning and 

Skills Council and administered locally 
by the Workers' Educational         

Association North West (WEA). 

WEA will be holding several         

information events about the fund 

during February. 

Full details can be found on the 

WEA website 
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facebook.com/cvsblackpoolwyreandfylde
facebook.com/cvsblackpoolwyreandfylde
https://twitter.com/intent/user?screen_name=cvsbwf
http://www.cvsbwf.org/
http://nw.wea.org.uk/esf_grants

